
KITS 
1400 ON YOUR DIAL 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
600 N. University 
Albuquerque ew Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguir : 

November 19, 1942 

Thank you ve muàh for your reception report on 
our frequency k run of November 11. 

Your log of rece tion agrees precisely with our 
log here, so we a e more than pleased to verify 
your report. 

Your reception repore is exceptionally welcome 
because it is the firs we have had from any 
point west of Spri_ngfie d. KTTS does not employ 
a directional radiator; 'owever, most of our re- 
ception reports have come rom Ohio, Pennsylvania, 
and New York. This made u wonder whether some 
unknown factor was influenci.g our skywave in the 
easterly direction. 

We shall be greatly pleased if 'ou can conveniently 
report on reception of our f tur test programs. 
These programs are regularly e led for the 
second and fourth Wednesdays i e month 2:00- 
2:15 a.m. cwt. 

FLB/DKS 

Sinc rely, 

Frank L. 
Chief Engl. 
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